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Rail Review 

Rail Review 
Secretary of State Alistair Darling announced a major review of the structure of Britain's railway on 
19th January. The review is focussing on: the structural and organisational changes needed to improve 
overall rail performance for its customers; the progress being made by increased investment with clear 
lines of accountability and responsibility; and the regulation of safety. 

We intend the review to be completed and proposals announced this summer. 

You can write to us at: 

Rail Review  
Zone 3/34 
Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
London SW1P 4DR 

You can email us at: railreview@dft.gsi.gov.uk 
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